
 
VISUAL INFORMATION FOR PUBLIC USE 

 
The district uses student images and/or student work in our publications, websites, videos and 
student annuals to promote student achievement and special events.   Student names may be 
posted directly with images used by the district.   News media may also occasionally take 
photos/videos for education-related stories involving our schools. 

 
If you do not want your child’s visual images or name used, 

please send a written request to: 
Rochester School District 

10140 Hwy 12 SW 
Rochester, WA  98579 

 
Please include student’s name and grade. 


